Church in Philadelphia Announcements
215-804-9785 
www.churchinphiladelphia.org
churchinphiladelphia@gmail.com

Week of December 18, 2011
Today:



HWMR, Central Line of the Bible, week 3 

Children's Service Fellowship

Usher Service Fellowship

This week:

Mon: 
7:30 pm


Home group meeting (Jose Garcia’s home)


8:00 pm


Prayer meeting (Amy Lou’s home)
Wed: 
7:30pm  - 8:30


Church prayer meeting (Meeting Hall)
7:30 pm - 8:30


Prayer meeting (Alex Arredondo’s home)

 
8:00 pm


Prayer meeting (Ao, Zhaohui’s home)

Fri & Sat: 



Small group meetings in the homes
Morning Revival this Week:  
HWMR, Central Line of the Bible, week 4
Important reminders and updates
1.  The annual Business Meeting of the church in Philadelphia is January 15, 2012

2.  The weekly announcement sheet is available on the church web site.  


The password is jesusislord.  
3.  Copies of the HWMR, Central Line of the Bible are available in English and Spanish. 


Please pick up weeks 1 to 4.  The books are not available. 

4.  Pray for our trainees at the FTTA:  Hannah Wang (Boston), Victor Chai, Steven Wang, Crystal Tsang and Carolyn Lee, and Arkadiy Miteiko.
5.  Pray for the training center in Boston.

6.  Pray for the Lord’s Move in State College.
7.  Children’s Service Fellowship third Lord’s Day of each month.
8.  Usher’s Service Fellowship third Lord’s Day of each month.
	Upcoming Events


	ITEM
	DATE
	DEADLINE
	NOTES

	New Beginners Perfecting Training in Philadelphia


	 
	
	· Please contact brother Earnest for more information

	Full-Time Training in Anaheim Online
	2012 Term A
(Jan 4 to Feb 28)
	
	· The cost for each course is $150
· Register at www.onlineftta.org


	Winter Training

Anaheim, CA
	December 26th to 31st
	
	· Registration is closed
· Please contact brothers DJ and Patrick Chang


	Saints visiting from 

State College, PA
	December 23rd to 26th  
	
	· Please contact brothers DJ and Patrick Chang



	International Chinese-Speaking Conference
	January 25 to26, 2012
	
	· Taipei, Taiwan

· Registration only required for hospitality and/or church blending

· Send registration to brother Fulin Wu, church in Franklin, fulin4@comcast.net


	Winter Video Training


	January 22nd to

 April 8th
	To be Announced
	· Please contact brothers DJ and Patrick Chang




